
 

 

HAVE YOUR SAY ON COUNCIL’S 
2021/2022 PROPOSED BUDGET 
Residents are encouraged to provide feedback 
regarding Council’s 2021/2022 Proposed 
Budget, with submissions accepted up to 5pm 
Monday, 24 May. 
The Proposed Budget features a $16.179 
million investment in capital works and an 
increase in revenue raised through municipal 
rates revenue that complies with the State 
Government’s Fair Go Rates System. 
To learn more and to have your say, visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/budget 
 
2021/2022 PROPOSED BUDGET 
QUESTION AND ANSWER VIDEO 
Thank you to all residents who submitted 
questions regarding Council’s 2021/2022 
Proposed Budget. A video that addresses your 
questions will be available to view at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/budget from 5pm 
tomorrow, 5 May. 
 

 

QUAMBATOOK TO HOST 
ACRE21 FESTIVAL 
The Quambatook Memorial Hall will host a 
free concert on Saturday, 15 May at 7pm as 
part of the ACRE21 Festival. 
The night will showcase performances by 
looping cellist Kirstin Rule, singer-songwriter 
KJ Casey and country musician Frey Josephine 
Hollick. 
Due to COVID-19 regulations, those attending 
must register before the night by visiting 
www.acreproject.org.au/acre21/  
The ACRE21 Festival is managed by The ACRE 
Project, a collaboration between artists, 
farmers, community development workers 
and arts workers from across the region. 
ACRE21 is supported by Gannawarra Shire 
Council.  
 

HAVE YOUR SAY 
Council is seeking community feedback 
regarding the following matters: 
• Draft Revenue and Rating Plan. For more 

information and to provide feedback, visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/budget. Submissions 
close 5pm Monday, 24 May. 

• Mayor and Councillor allowances. For more 
information and to provide feedback, visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/publicnotices. 
Submissions close 5pm Wednesday, 26 May. 

 
 
 
 
 

MAYOR’S MESSAGE   
Council is seeking  
your views on the 
2021/2022 Proposed 
Budget, which can be 
viewed online at  
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/ 
budget or at our 
Customer Service Centres in 
Cohuna and Kerang. 
Submissions will be accepted up 
to 5pm Monday, 24 May, with 
all feedback to assist with the 
development of the 2021/2022 
Budget. 
Kind regards, 
Mayor Charlie Gillingham 
 

IMMUNISATION 
SESSIONS 
WEDNESDAY, 5 MAY 
KERANG (10.30am - 12 noon) 
NOTE: Bookings must be made 
prior to attending any of 
Council’s immunisation 
sessions, which can be done by 
phoning (03) 5450 9333. It is 
encouraged that only one 
parent/guardian attend with 
the child to be vaccinated.  
Anyone showing any COVID-19 
symptoms, or those who are in 
isolation, should not attend. 
For more details, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/ 
immunisation  
 

COUNCIL MEETING  
The next Meeting of Council will 
be held on Wednesday, 19 May 
2021 at the Kerang Senior 
Citizens Clubrooms, starting at 
6.30pm. This meeting will be 
livestreamed at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/livestream  
Residents can submit questions 
to Council for consideration 
during Question Time. Forms, 
which must be submitted by 
5pm the day before each 
meeting, are available online at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/QuestionTime 
or from Council’s Customer 
Service Centres. 
 

EMPLOYMENT 
VACANCIES 
• Community Care Workers 

(casual) 
• Early Childhood Educator – 

Cohuna and District Preschool 
Centre (part-time) 

• Kerang Exercise Pool – 
lifeguard and swim instructor 
(casual) 

For more information, please 
visit www.gsc.vic.gov.au/jobs 
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